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· Draft resolution:  Plan to Facilitate and Establish Priorities for the Work of the Permanent Council and the General Assembly
The Permanent Council initiated the process of reflection on the draft resolution “Plan to Facilitate and Establish Priorities for the Work of the Permanent Council and the General Assembly,” presented by the Chair of the Permanent Council, document CP/doc.4047/05 rev. 1.

After an exchange of views, the Permanent Council agreed to establish a working group, open to all delegations, chaired by the Permanent Representative of Canada, Ambassador Paul Durand.

· Third Meeting of Ministers and High-Level Authorities Responsible for Decentralization, Local Government, and Citizen Participation (CP/INF. 5192/05)
The Permanent Representative of Brazil, Ambassador Osmar V. Chohfi, announced a change in the date and theme of the Third Meeting of Ministers and High-Level Authorities Responsible for Decentralization, Local Government, and Citizen Participation, which will now be held on October 26 to 28, 2005 in Recife, Pernambuco, Brazil.  The theme will be “Local Governments, Citizen Participation, and Regional Development: The Fight against Poverty, Job and Income Generation, and Democratic Governance” (CP/INF.5200/05).

· Lecture Series of the Americas
The Permanent Council took note of the Power Point presentation on the Lecture Series of the Americas since it began.  It expressed a vote of thanks for the efforts made to make the Series a success and, in particular, for raising the funds that made it possible.  Finally, it offered a special vote of thanks to the Governments of China and Greece for their financial contributions.

· Referral of documents to committees:

The Permanent Council agreed to remit the quarterly report on the use of funds allocated in accordance with resolution CP/RES. 831 (1342/02) between January 1 and March 31, 2005, presented by the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (CP/doc.4040/05 add. 5).

· Welcome

The Permanent Council welcomed the new Permanent Representative of the Dominican Republic, Ambassador Roberto Álvarez Gil.

· Other business
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Canada Day


The Permanent Council congratulated the delegation of Canada on its National Day.

Vote of thanks to the Chair of the Permanent Council

The Permanent Council thanked Ambassador Alberto Alfonso Borea Odría, Permanent Representative of Peru and Chair of the Permanent Council, for his fine performance as Chair.


Petrocaribe

The Permanent Representative of Venezuela, Ambassador Jorge Valero Briceño, informed the Council about the establishment of Petrocaribe, between Venezuela and another 14 Caribbean countries, aimed at overcoming oil and gas shortages.


Conference on Haiti

The Permanent Representative of Canada, Ambassador Paul Durand, told the Council that an international conference on Haiti had been held in Montreal on June 16 and 17, 2005, and proceeded to distribute its conclusions to those present at the meeting.


Millennium Challenge Corporation
The Representative of the United States, Ambassador John Maisto, congratulated the people and Government of Honduras, on being the second country to sign an agreement with Millennium Challenge Corporation.
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�.	Statements and comments by delegations may be found in the minutes of the meeting, CP/ACTA 1493/05.
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